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LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No. 02 OF 2024 
 

Hinkley Point C Harbour Authority 
 

Temporary change to Harbour Master team 
 

Issued: 16 January 2024 
 
Mariners and stakeholders are advised that the Hinkley Point C Harbour Authority Harbour Master (Nick 
Clarance) will continue to be absent from the office and unable to respond to email or mobile telephone calls 
until further notice.  
 
 
Mariners and stakeholders are further advised that contact with the HPC HA should be made via the following: 
 
Jerry Stanford – Acting Harbour Master        jeremy.stanford@nnb-edfenergy.com   07766 071538 
 
Hamish Mowat – Deputy Harbour Master     hamish.mowat@nnb-edfenergy.com   07384 532280 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jerry Stanford 
 
Acting Harbour Master – Hinkley Point C Harbour Authority 
 
 

 
EDF Energy - Nuclear New Build, Hinkley Point C, Somerset, TA5 1UF 

Tel. 0333 009 7070 (24hr) 
hinkley-enquiries@edf-energy.com 

www.edfenergy.com/download-centre 
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